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Dear parents, pupils, governors, staff and parishioners,

God Bless
Mrs Burch

Newsletter
22nd March 2024

Friday 12th March
Non-school uniform day for 

Duck Race Tombola

Please could you bring in the 
following: 

KS1 – chocolate
KS2 - bottles

The end of my first year as Headteacher of Our Lady’s certainly went with a bang
yesterday. I could not have been prouder to witness the talent, creativity and sense of
joy as we all took part in the Easter Bonnet Parade. A huge well done to all of those who
entered the three competitions. Each and every one of you did an amazing job. A special
shout out has to go to Toby for his amazing musical performance and a huge thank you
to the PTA for providing the prizes and also for organising our Easter Discos.

We have definitely had a very busy last week. On Monday we held a Palm Sunday
procession which was led by our EYFS children. All the children enjoyed waving the
palm crosses they had made. Tuesday’s highlight was our Big Lenten walk. The whole
school, from the youngest to the oldest, gave it their all to help to complete our target.
As a school community we managed to raise an amazing £312 for CAFOD. Thank you so
much for your generosity. On Wednesday we welcomed Fr Teddy and other members of
the parish for our Lenten lunch. The Stewards of Creation did an amazing job serving
people, washing up and eating the odd bowl of soup or two! We also managed to raise
another £45 for CAFOD. Thursday morning saw Year 5&6 lead us in Stations of the Cross
using the amazing art work that the children produced during our Lent enrichment day.
All of the children behaved very reverently and we spent our time together reflecting
on our own lives as we walked in Jesus’ footsteps.

I hope you all have a very holy and peaceful Easter and enjoy the school holidays. Stay
safe and we look forward to welcoming all the children back on Monday 8th April.



Newsletter Nov 2021

22

Gospel Virtues – Faith-filled and Hopeful
Pupils at Our Lady’s Catholic Primary School are growing to be…

Faith-filled in their beliefs and Hopeful for the future... by passing on the living and Faith-
filled tradition of Jesus Christ; by having persevering faith in the pupils, and by encouraging 

them in turn, to have faith and Hope in themselves and others.

Catholic Life, 
Prayer and RE at 

Our Lady’s

This coming Sunday’s Gospel
6th Sunday of Lent

(Cycle B)

Wednesday Word

Mark 11:1-10

Holy Week

This coming Sunday is known as Palm 
Sunday of the Passion of the Lord. It is the 
start of Holy Week. Palms will be handed 
out in Church in remembrance of the 
welcome and great praise that the people 
gave to Jesus when he entered Jerusalem. 
As we grow in our knowledge and love of 
Jesus, it’s natural to want to praise God. 
There are many things for which we can 
praise God (e.g. a loving family, good 
friends, caring teachers and for always 
having a good friend – Jesus – who loves 
us and never forgets us). Praising God 
brings happiness; it’s what we were made 
for. 

Holy Week is the most significant week 

in Catholicism. Spanning from Palm 

Sunday to Holy Saturday, it marks the 

final stretch before Easter Sunday, the 

celebration of Jesus' Resurrection. 

During this sacred week we pray and 

reflect on the profound journey of 

Jesus’ suffering, sacrifice, and victory 

over death. It starts on Palm Sunday, a 

day that commemorates Jesus' entry 

into Jerusalem. Holy Thursday 

celebrates the Last Supper and the 

institution of the Eucharist while Good 

Friday reflects on Jesus’ death by 

crucifixion. Throughout this week, we 

reflect on the emotional intensity of 

Jesus' Passion, contemplate His 

boundless love and mercy, and 

anticipate the joyous hope of His 

Resurrection. An intentional Holy Week 

can serve as a spiritual pilgrimage that 

deepens our faith.

Glory be to the Father and to the Son and to 
the Holy Spirit, as it was in the beginning, is 
now, and ever shall be, world without end. 

Amen

https://www.paperturn-view.com/uk/wednesday-word/generous?pid=MTA101634&v=103.7
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SCHOOL PARKING

Following numerous requests from 
neighbours and our bus company 

parents are reminded to park safely 
and considerately at drop off and 

collection. 

A gentle reminder that parents are not 
permitted on the school staff car park 

without prior written consent from the 
headteacher.

LATENESS
School starts at 8.55 a.m. every day.

Children need to be in their class line at 8.55 
a.m. so that they can start their lessons 

promptly.

The gates will be locked at 8.55am promptly.
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Following our absence policy – please could 
parents report all absences by 10am on  each 
day of absence; stating the actual reason for 
the absence and when your child is likely to 
return to school. No reason will result in an 
unauthorised absence.

Parents are also reminded that children may 
not return to school for 48 hours after the 
last incident of sickness &/or diarrhoea.

Thank you in advance for your co-operation 
in keeping all our children and staff healthy.https://bit.ly/buildalibraryinschools

Dear Warwickshire Families,

Market Hall Museum is hosting a range of activities 
this Easter. Please click on link below for details:
https://heritage.warwickshire.gov.uk/whats

https://rb-coaching-itc-ltd.classforkids.io/info/5

https://heritage.warwickshire.gov.uk/whats
https://rb-coaching-itc-ltd.classforkids.io/info/5
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For up to date information and sharing what we are up to – keep an eye on our feed    
@OurPrincethorpe

.

Date Time Activity

Mon 8th April 3.15 -4.30pm

ALL RETURN TO SCHOOL
RB Football Club Y1-6

(see link above for joining details)

Tues 9th April 3.15 - 4.15pm Hotshots Basketball

Wed 10th 9.15am Music Lessons with Mr Roe

Thurs 11th

Fri 12 April 3.15 -5pm                                                             Irish Dancing with Declan McHale

Sunday Mass 
St Anne’s Wappenbury

Princethorpe Chapel

8:30am
10.30am

Holyday Masses as announced
Confessions as announced

https://stanneswappenbury.wordpress.com/weekly-
bulletin/

Next School Week a a Glance 

Please consider signing up if you haven’t already.

https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/lottery/school/our-ladys-primary-school-princethorpe

School Lottery

21st March 2024

https://stanneswappenbury.wordpress.com/weekly-bulletin/
https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/lottery/school/our-ladys-primary-school-princethorpe
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St Anne’s Parish, Wappenbury with Our Lady of the Angels’, Princethorpe March  2024

To fulfil the required criteria for the General Data Protection Regulations that came into force on 25 May 2018, 
please read on and complete accordingly. Fr Teddy needs your consent to contact you directly.

1. If you wish your details to be retained at St Anne’s parish and if you are content that Fr Teddy contacts you 
directly (rather than through Our Lady’s School), please  complete the form below, so that your information may be 
retained electronically and in paper form at St Anne’s Presbytery.
2. Even if you have previously done this, it will help keep records up to date if you  complete again and 
return

Personal Information Record
Please can you complete the form below in BLOCK capitals and return by EMAIL

Family Name: _________________________________________________

Parent’s First name(s) __________________________________________

House name/number: __________________________________________

Address: _____________________________________________________

____________________________________________________________

Post code: ___________________________________________________

Landline telephone number: ____________________________________

Mobile: ______________________________________________________

Email address: ________________________________________________
(BLOCK CAPITALS PLEASE)

How we use your information: All information is held securely on the Presbytery database and will be processed 
fairly and lawfully in accordance with the Data Protection Act 1998.

Please tick one or more of the boxes below if you are happy for us to contact you by:
post  □ email □ text/SMS  □ telephone  □

Please tick the box/es if you are happy for your data to be used for:

News about parish events (including sacraments)   □ Fundraising to support the parish  □

If you have any questions or concerns about how your information is used or you wish to opt-out at any time from 
the above, please let us know, email to Father Teddy at fatherted2017@hotmail.com

Please print name: ____________________________________________________

Signed: _________________________________________Date: _______________


